
Mortimer’s Cross 1461 

 
 

PROJECT LAUNCH 
WEDNESDAY APRIL 18TH 2018 7.30PM 

KINGSLAND CHURCH, KINGSLAND, HEREFORDSHIRE HR6 9QW 

Discussion by the Battlefield and Landscape Archaeologists 
 

Battlefield experts and enthusiasts are working together to investigate the Wars 
of the Roses Battlefield Site at Mortimer’s Cross Near Kingsland village in North 

Herefordshire 

Come along to find out more about this exciting project 
To take part in events, find out more about the project and receive regular updates then contact 
patricia@pothecary.net or to volunteer contact the Project Director Gary Ball on 

MX1461cbap@gmail.com  To tell us what you know telephone Patricia on 01568708597 
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